NOTICE

Staff at Cowichan News Leader Pictorial

ON STRIKE

Please support the local staff by NOT supporting the
Cowichan News Leader Pictorial newspaper.

Unifor members of staff are on strike to protest a two-tier wage plan which ensures that new hires at
the Cowichan News Leader Pictorial will never earn the same wage as current workers. We believe this
two-tier plan is bad for the newspaper and bad for the people and economy of the Cowichan Valley.

If you agree, please let the management at the
Cowichan News Leader know:

* BY NOT PLACING (OR BY CANCELLING) ADS IN THE NEWSPAPER
* BY CANCELLING YOUR DELIVERY OF THE NEWSPAPER

* BY NOT SUPPORTING ADVERTISERS WHO APPEAR IN THE
COWICHAN NEWS LEADER PICTORIAL DURING THIS STRIKE ACTION

* BY LETTING MANAGEMENT KNOW DIRECTLY VIA THE FOLLOWING
EMAIL ADDRESSES & PHONE NUMBERS THAT YOU SUPPORT THIS
ACTION

rblair@blackpress.ca (604) 575-5819
editor@cowichannewsleader.com (250) 856-0049
publisher@cowichannewsleader.com (250) 856-0048



